
We received an email on March 2, 2023:

On behalf of 
our New 
Hampshire 
STEM Club, I 
just wanted to 
let the staff at 
the Western 
Pacific 
Railroad 
Museum know 
your History Links page was a big help to our club! 
For the next 3 weeks, we will be learning about the 
different fields of engineering! Right now we're 
working on Civil Engineering and learning how this 
field is responsible for the planning, design, 
operation and maintenance of transportation 
systems.

We also wanted the kids to learn about the history 
of transportation and how it has evolved over the 
years! Your webpage led us to some great 
information on trains and early railroads to 
incorporate into our lessons, so the kids requested I 
reach out and let you know how much you've 
helped us. They're so sweet!

And as a thank you, our member Michelle asked me 
to pass along this reading 'All About The Street Car, 
Trolley and Subways'. It covers lots of early forms of 
transportation and also has an extensive collection 
of information on transit museums, which we loved 
exploring... https://www.titlemax.com/articles/all-
about-streetcars-light-rail-and-subways/

Michelle was very excited to share it with you! She 
didn't see it listed, but thought you would enjoy it 
as much as we have! Can you include it for her with 
your other references?

Let me know! I'm sure Michelle would be delighted 
to show the rest of the kids :)

Thank you again!

Editors note: We posted Michelle's suggested 
link on our WP History Links web page.
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Museum Sponsors

The Western Pacific played a major role in 
developing the economy of Plumas County 
and the surrounding region. The Western 
Pacific Railroad Museum is proud to be a part 
of that heritage and to hold a position in 
supporting the ongoing economic health of 
our community. We welcome the support of 
that community in return. Helping to preserve 
the Western Pacific is good for tourism, good 
for our regional culture and good for 
business.

We ask our members and visitors to support 
our business sponsors, companies who have 
generously contributed to the museum and 
its mission to preserve the Western Pacific 
family.

If you are a business owner, see how you can 
support the WP Museum, your community and 
improve your advertising and networking 
outreach through our sponsorship program. 
See www.wplives.org/
sponsors_how_to_become.html to learn how.


